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10th September, 1948,

Dear Sirsy

I a» in receipt ct y@ur letter of the 7th 1natnnt
rezarding this vessel,and have written to the Soclety's
Surveyors at Aberdeen requestinc them to get in touch with
the Owner and enquire whether classification is required.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification “ommittee.
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Lloyd S Regjister
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